
CALL FOR PRESENTERS

"Libraries and Newcomers to 
Canada"

The Saskatchewan Association of Library Technicians will hold their 
annual Fall Workshop on Friday September 22nd, 2017 at the Western 

Development Museum in Saskatoon, SK. 

We would like to invite presenters, vendors, organizations who are interested 
in topics such as how libraries and library workers can be of help to 

newcomers, how they can get involved with the community to promote 
library services, and exploration of what is already being done in various  

types of libraries to submit their intent to SALT.  

Deadline to apply: May 7th, 2017. If you, or anyone you know, is interested in 
being part of our event, please contact our SALT Workshop Coordinators 

Carly and Sarah: sasksalt@gmail.com 
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